Mark Jones for Wyoming

Defending the Wyoming Way of Life

Dear Wyoming House District 40 Voter:

Our Country and the state of Wyoming face unprecedented challenges that threaten our American way of life. Politicians in Washington D.C. and Cheyenne have allowed our American Republic to slide towards socialism, putting our future in danger.

I have been a strong advocate for conservative principles and traditional American values for more than two decades through various roles, and I believe every American deserves to experience the same freedoms and blessings that I enjoyed growing up as a child.

Sadly, many of our supposedly Republican legislators here in Wyoming have aligned themselves with the very forces that seek to fundamentally alter both America and Wyoming.

PRESS RELEASE March 26, 2024



My pledge to you is this, if I am elected to represent House District 40 in the Wyoming Legislature, I will stand up for traditional conservative Wyoming and American principles. I will oppose any attempts to change fundamental truths that made America the greatest nation on Earth.

I have always and will continue to fight for all personal freedoms and liberties including Second Amendment rights, parental rights, healthcare freedom and autonomy, and freedoms of speech and religion.

I firmly support limited government, low taxes, the right to life for the unborn, protection of Wyoming lands from foreign ownership, safeguarding private property rights, safeguarding our Border, and minimizing government interference in our everyday lives.

Over the coming months, I plan to highlight my values and actions which make me stand out from the current representative for House District 40. I want to unite all House District residents from those who were born here to those who chose to move here to experience the blessings Wyoming has to offer.

Please visit my campaign website (www.markjonesforwyoming.com) to learn more about me and my history of fighting for our American way of life. If you wish to support my campaign, please consider making a financial contribution by going to our website at www.markjonesforwyoming.com.

I hope you will consider voting for me in the upcoming August 20th Primary. I will be reaching out to you soon with more information and opportunities to hear me speak, and I would be happy to meet you at public events as well. Thank you for your time.

Thank you and God Bless America and the state of Wyoming!

Marke Q. Clones

Mark Jones, Candidate for State Representative, Wyoming House District 40

